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The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities has received applications from Newfoundland 
and Labrador Hydro and Newfoundland Power Inc. requesting approval of Net Metering 
programs to provide utility customers with the option to offset their own energy usage 
through small-scale renewable generation they develop themselves.  The applications 
may be viewed on the Board’s website (www.pub.nl.ca) and copies are available upon 
request to the Board Secretary. 

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
Persons or organizations wishing to comment on this application may file a written letter 
with the Board on or before Wednesday, February 1, 2017. Letters of Comment may be 
forwarded to the Board in person, by mail or email as follows:  

Office:		  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s
Mail:		  P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2
Telephone:	 709-726-8600; 1-866-782-0006
Facsimile:	 709-726-9604
E-mail:		  ito@pub.nl.ca 

The Consumer Advocate, Mr. Dennis Browne, may also be contacted as follows: 

Mail:		  P.O. Box 23135, Terrace on the Square, St. John’s, NL, A1B 4J9 
Email:		  bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Telephone:	 709-724-3800

Dated at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 10th day of January 2017.

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
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